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Dear Parent/Carer

As I mentioned in my previous letter, we have been focusing on a mass testing rollout at school to ensure any asymptomatic cases of Covid-19 are found so we can keep our school community as safe as possible.  The Local Authority and DfE have been supporting this.

We have completed some initial training today with DfE and our next steps are to plan and set up at Ruskin to allow us to test our staff and students.  

The testing process requires significant staffing resources and I would like to thank all of the parent/carers that have volunteered to date.  If there is anyone else in our school community that would be able to support please email the school: enquiries@ruskin.cheshire.sch.uk

During the mass testing if a student is found to have a positive test they would then need to book a second PCR test (at a testing site) and if that is positive isolation is required in line with normal UK isolation guidelines.

Please be aware that due to capacity issues we are currently unable to mass test and conduct daily testing of close contacts of a positive result.  Therefore, any close contacts would need to isolate at home as has happened previously in line with guidelines.

In order for testing to take place students must have completed a consent form and be registered for testing.  You will only need to complete the forms once to consent to serial testing.

All of the information can be found in the accompanying letters.

We are evidently at a crucial point in keeping the virus under control and this testing regime will support in keeping our own community as safe as possible.

I appreciate your support in advance and I am sure over the coming weeks we will communicate further regarding the testing on site.

Best wishes,

Yours sincerely
[image: ]
D Postlethwaite
Headteacher
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